Friday 3rd September 2021



Foundation Stage Weekly Newsletter



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to big school! We are so happy with the way the children have started to settle in.

Tapestry

You should now have had an email from Tapestry to activate your Tapestry account. Please do this as soon as possible.

Reading Books

On Monday we will send home your child's reading record. This is a yellow book for you to write in each time you share a book with your child. We will change the reading books when they have been read at home-so please remember to write in the reading record! Please also use Bug Club to read with your child, login information can be found in the front of your reading record.

Your child will need a full spare named uniform on their peg including underwear. This will need to stay on their peg everyday. The children will not need their PE kit in school as they will come into school wearing their kit every Wednesday.

Thank you so much for naming your child's equipment. If items get lost it is much easier to return them if they are named.



If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, The Foundation Stage Team.